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Are you are a cadet?  Please see Mrs. Gallello in room 151 at nut break or lunch today to 
participate in the Remembrance Day assembly. 
 
Attention all Grade 6 Volleyball players. We have a mandatory meeting today at lunch in the 
gym. If you plan to attend the tournament, you must be at this meeting or talk to Ms. Linde or 
Ms. Bhang.  
 
Dungeon Master Training Camp - Calling all D&D Club Dungeon Masters.  We meet tomorrow 
after school in Mr. Holbrook's room.   If you attended last week, please bring your signed 
permission slip and your character sheet so you can start adventuring straight away! 
If you missed last week, no worries; please attend this week and learn all about how to run a 
game of D&D.  Questions?  Please see Mr. Holbrook in room 120. 
 
Students .... the lost and found table is full!  Have you lost a hoodie, pair of pants, t-shirt, 
jacket or water bottle?  Check out the table outside the DMA room and claim your belongings.  
Everything left on Friday will be donated. 
 


